
BUCKLEY INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

April is a special month for our HMC 
families as we celebrate the Month 
of the Military Child. It is a time to 
honor the sacrifices made by 
military families worldwide and 
especially the dependent children of 
military members serving at home 
and overseas. Since 9/11, over 2 

million children have had a parent deployed overseas, and 
come have had a parent deployed multiple times. Military 
youth of today promise to be some of the most active and 
involved populations in our nation’s history. It is only tting 
that we take time to celebrate them in a special way. Thank 
you to our military families with children who continue to 
teach and inspire our future leaders.  

! 

Our President’s Message 

Contact Information 

17300 E. Keystone Boulevard, Aurora, CO 80017 

Phone: 888-464-8586 • Fax: 303-340-2068 

Facebook: @BuckleyAFBFamilyHousing 

Cold Weather Friends Are Appearing 
Everywhere At Buckley!! 
.  

A Message From Maintenance: 
We are still in the ending of winter time and could get freezing 
temperatures. We are requesting the everyone watch the weather and 
remember to monitor your doors and windows to keep any cold temps 
out.  We know the Colorado spring is crazy. We encourage residents to 
take advantage of fresh air, but, also ask you to insure windows are 
closed properly and tight . Self-help has ice melt supplies on hand to help 
keep your walks clear of ice after shoveling.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 



buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

Reminders From the 
Military Housing Office 
Please Remember: 

 Do not leave trash, or other items, on curb or end of drive way.  

Please use the dumpster located next to the Community Center 

for oversized items. 

 Residents are required to bring their trash cans off of the street 

once the y have been emptied. 

 A 30 day notice to vacate is required by Hunt.  The notice will 

need to be competed with a  Hunt team member. Military 

order must be submitted if applicable. 

 All military personnel are required to inform Hunt of any 

change in rank status. 

Save The Dates 

April 1st: April Fools Day (Don’t be Fooled!) 

April 4th: Easter Sunday 

April 15th:  Submission Deadline for the 
Hunt Little Hero’s Program 

April 16th—18th: Purple Up Facebook 
Contest 

Don’t Forget to Set Out your Purple Flag to 
Support Our Military Children! (We will provide 
the flag) 

April 22nd : Earth Day 

Purple Balloon Pursuit 
Every Week this month we will hide 
balloons around our community.  Find 
the balloons and follow the instructions 
attached to win a goodie bag!  Keep a 
lookout for an email to know when the 
balloons are ready to be found! 

Community Amenities 

Our Fitness Center is Now 
Open! 

The Fitness Center is open during office 
hours.  Please remember to  sign in at 
the front desk and practice social 
distancing.  

Community Garden 
It is almost time to start planting gardens! 
Please email 
BuckelyLeasing@huntcompanies.com to 
claim your plot.  Plots are assigned on a 
first come, first served basis.  

We Need You To Get 
Involved! 

We are looking for members to join our 
Community Advisory Board (CAB).  We 
love feedback from our Residents and 
need you to be an active voice in your 
neighborhood.  This is an opportunity to 
bring life and spirit to the community 
through cooperation within our 
neighborhoods.  Please contact the 
leasing office if you are interested! 


